
Andrew Beattie - Proposed Highway Glenugie 

  
To Whom it may concern, 
  
My name is Deborah Whitley and I live at 22 Aerodrome rd,Glenugie,nsw. 
  
I,m going to be 750mts from the new highway.I would like to be considered for noise monitoring. 
  
I already hear the existing highway and more so since the new dual road at Glenugie.My concerns are because  
the proposed  highway 
will be behind me,750mts,.  Eight Mile Lane will become an overpass  so noise from it will not be filtered by the trees 
anymore. 
The old highway is 1klm west,knowing the old highway will have less traffic it won't be as loud.But the combination 
of three  
road ways in a short distance ,with  the elevation Eight Mile Lane means i'll be surrounded by traffic noise.At present most 
traffic  
noise is sth west and I,m able to be in the backyard with little noise.With the proposed highway I,ll have traffic behind me 
beside  
me and in front of me. 
  
I understand that I,m out of the 600mts buffer zone,but please consider my concerns. 
  
Thanking you  
Deborah Whitley   

From:    "deb whitley" <debwhitley@bigpond.com>
To:    plan_comment@planning.nsw.gov.au
Date:    18/02/2013 9:50 PM
Subject:   Proposed Highway Glenugie
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